
Director’s Report – October 2017 

Joy Neal, Director 

 

Library: 

Circulation for October 2448.  Patron count was 2280.  We had 238 uses of the computers.  We 

made 13 new library cards. We had 188 people attend library programs.   

 

Tech nights were held on October 4, 11, 18, 25. 

 

Legos @ the Library was October 24. 

 

 “Book Bites” book club for Elementary kids was held on the 18th.  

 

Family Fun Night (First Tuesdays) was October 3rd.  

 

October 15-21 was National Friends of the Library Week. We had a Letter to Editor in the paper 

regarding the importance of our Friends. I made sure they got cupcakes at the FOL potluck. 

 

Staff: 

Susan attended a book conference in Seattle Oct. 20-22. 

 

I had vacation from October 16-19 and Mat was gone for vacation from October 13-28th.  Gem 

came in to help cover while we were gone. 

 

I read book reviews at the college radio station on the 24th. 

 

I attended a webinar on makerspaces on the 11th. 

 

Community: 

I attended the Kiwanis breakfast meetings on October 4, 11, 25. 

 

The Northwest Corner meeting was held on the 23rd at Orcas Island Library.  We got a tour of the 

new edition to the library. 

 

We handed out treat or treat candy to the kids on the 31st.   

 

Other: 

After school programs have started up again.  Bryan and I are doing sewing with the kids for five 

weeks. 

 

The Skagit Library Directors meet with the county commissions on the 17th.  I was out of town 

and am not sure how that went. 

 

I helped with the Quilt Museum Gala—setting up and attending the event. 


